
To our valuable Patients 

Conforming to the CDC Covid-19 guidelines, we must require the following.

• A mask should be worn by all throughout the office.
• The mask should fully cover the mouth and nose.
• Hand sanitizer and mouth wash will be used by patients prior to the start of any dental procedure.
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